
MEMORANDUM 
 

COUNTY OF SAN MATEO 
PLANNING AND BUILDING DEPARTMENT 

 
 

DATE: January 3, 2019  

TO: Zoning Hearing Officer   

FROM: Laura Richstone, Project Planner 

SUBJECT: Request for Continuance of a Wireless Telecommunications Use Permit  
 
PROJECT DESCRIPTION 
 
Consideration of a Use Permit, pursuant to Section 6500 of the San Mateo County Zoning 
Regulations, to install a new wireless telecommunication facility on an existing joint utility 
pole.  The facility will consist of a 7-foot pole extension, one 4-foot tall cylindrical antenna, 
and ancillary pole mounted equipment boxes and will be located in the public right-of-way in 
front of 165 South Palomar Drive in the unincorporated Palomar Park area of San Mateo 
County. 
 
County File Number: PLN 2018-00093 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
This item was heard at the December 6, 2018 Zoning Hearing Officer (ZHO) meeting and 
was continued to the January 3, 2019 ZHO meeting to respond to public comments.  Staff is 
requesting to continue this item to the February 7, 2019 ZHO meeting to allow additional 
time to respond to public comments raised during the December 2018 ZHO meeting.     
 

 
 
 


